
 

    

 

Manure Spreading Advisories (South Coast Region)  

Re: Update to Manure Spreading Advisory #3 of 2017: South Coast Region 

 
Date: Mar 1, 2018 

 
 
Refer to Manure Spreading Advisory #3 of 2017 (Nov 1, 2017) for the current Advisory:  
 
“in general, manure application on any crops is not advised.”  

 

The following Update does not change the Advisory.   

With the T-sum value hovering near 200 in several areas across the Fraser Valley, it is important to 
remember the other factors to consider before a forage field is suitable for spreading manure.   

 

• The field is not frozen or saturated; subject to flooding or runoff; and is not tile drained with the 
potential for manure to leave the farm; 

• Soil temperature should be greater than 5oC measured at a soil depth of 10 cm; 

• Grass is actively growing or; 

• A minimum buffer width of 5 meters (16 feet) is maintained between the application area and 
sensitive areas and watercourses including ditches; 

• Less than 10 mm of accumulated precipitation is expected for the 5 days following application. 

 

Most fields in the Fraser Valley do not meet these conditions, therefore there is no change to the current 
advisory. 

 

A full Advisory may be issued mid March if conditions change. 

 

 
Producers are responsible for decisions regarding manure spreading. Legislation gives no specific dates for manure 

spreading but it does not allow for manure to be spread in a manner that causes pollution. 

This Update is produced by government, in partnership with industry, to provide guidance to farmers regarding the 

Agricultural Waste Control Regulation and the Environmental Management Act. If a discrepancy arises between 

this document and the legislation, the legislation takes precedence. Following this advisory does not relieve 

anyone from their obligations under the legislation. The Province of British Columbia does not guarantee the 

accuracy or completeness of the information referenced here from legislation, and in no event is the Province 

liable or responsible for damages of any kind arising out of its use. 

For further information, please contact B.C. 
Ministry of Agriculture: 
Jeff Nimmo, P.Ag.                         604-556-3109 
David Poon, P.Ag.                         604-556-3098 

For questions of a regulatory nature, please 
contact the B.C. Ministry of Environment: 
To report a spill                          1-800-663-3456 
To report pollution                    1-877-952-7277 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/farming-natural-resources-and-industry/agriculture-and-seafood/agricultural-land-and-environment/soil-nutrients/nutrient-management/manure/advisories-updates/2017/manure_spreading_advisory_3_nov_1_2017.pdf
http://farmwest.com/climate/tsum

